
 

 

SAFE HAVEN SUNDAY: THANK YOU! Our Safe 
Haven Sunday was a big success! The Diocese of 
Wichita extends a tremendous “Thank You!” to all who 
made Safe Haven Sunday possible and to all parishion-
ers for their support of the education and awareness on 
the issues of pornography at our Sunday celebration. 
Again, thanks to our parish community for your open-
ness to the topics of internet safety and the dignity of 
the human person in light of the pornographic cul-
ture.  Just because Safe Haven Sunday has come to a 
close for this year, it doesn’t mean our efforts to make 
our homes safe havens are over. Let’s continue to take 
an active role in protecting and guiding our families 
and friends. If you or someone you know still needs a 
copy of Equipped: Smart Catholic Parenting in a 
Sexualized Culture, feel free to pick one up at the 
back of either church. This book includes a unique sev-
en-day, text-to-opt-in program: The Equipped 7-Day 
Challenge. This Challenge provides practical tips any 
caring adult can take to create safer digital environ-
ments for themselves and our young people. If you 
have any questions, please contact Father Linnebur at 

431-3165. 
 

“Unplanned” is coming on Tuesday! A one-time only 
screening of the movie is coming to the Chanute Roxy 
4 Movie Theater this Tuesday, April 9, 2019, at 
7:00pm. At this time, all of our pre-ordered tickets have 
been sold. However, tickets are still available for pur-
chase at the box office, until the movie is sold out. In 
addition, Elaine Colvin and some of our CYM young 
people will be available for babysitting on Tuesday 
evening at St. Patrick’s in the gym and parish center, 
for any parents who would like to attend the movie, but 
need childcare.  There is no charge, but freewill dona-
tions for CYM are gladly accepted. Please contact Eric 
Holmes (212-0486) or Vicki Fleming (432-1401) to 
RSVP for babysitting on Tuesday evening. 
 

Please Welcome! This week we gained a new member 
to our church office staff! Please welcome Jordan 
Spielbusch as our new secretary/office manager. Jordan 
and her husband Kyle are relatively new members of 
St. Patrick’s. She has an accounting degree from Pitts-
burg State University, and will officially begin on 
Monday, April 15. Please welcome her when you see 
her, as she works with Sandy to transition into this new 
position! 
 

Totus Tuus this Summer: Due to the gym floor being 
renovated this summer at St. Patrick’s, unfortunately, 
we are not able to have Totus Tuus this year for the 
parishes. But rest assured, we will be “back in action” 
for the summer of 2020. Thanks in advance for your 
patience and understanding. 

 

“Easter Flower Envelopes” -  Envelopes were at-
tached to the bulletin last weekend for you to buy East-
er Flowers for your beloved departed or in honor of a 
loved one  for $20, for St. Patrick Catholic Church and 
St. Joseph Catholic Church.   Fill out your envelope 
today and return in the collection basket or bring to the 
rectory. 
 

St. Patrick Knights of Columbus Scholarship!  Ap-

plications are now available for the 2019 St. Patrick 
Knights of Columbus Scholarship for all high school 
seniors that are members of St. Patrick Catholic Par-

ish.  Please note that it is not necessary that the appli-
cant’s father be a member of the Knights of Columbus.  
Applications can be obtained from Mike DeLaTorre, 

email: madelatorre@cableone.net, call 431-7373 or his 
cell (620) 875-1613.  Deadline for applying is Wednes-
day, April 17th. 
 

“Just Another Tuesday Meal” will be served by St. 
Patrick Catholic Church on April 9th from 5:00pm-
6:00pm at Otterbein Church Center, 631 W. 7th, free 
will offering. Call Garold or Mary Jane Burghart at 431
-2909 if you can help!  Mark your calendars today! 
 

St. Patrick Knights of Columbus Fish Fry will have 
another Fish Fry at the Knights Hall on Friday, April 
12th from 5:00pm until 7:00pm with their usual great 
tasting deep fried breaded fish, jumbo shrimp, fries, 
corn bread, copper penny salad and coleslaw, served 
with coffee and tea, then followed by a dessert! All for 
an amazing price of $9.00 for adults and $5.00 for ages 
6 - 12, ( 5 and under free). Come early so you can 
make it to the Stations of the Cross at 6:30pm or go to 
St. Joseph for the Stations of the Cross at 
7:30pm. Come and enjoy your Lenten Friday meal! 
 

Holy Hour - Sundays of Lent will be at 3:00pm at St. 
Patrick Catholic Church. 

 

All Fridays of Lent, including  
Good Friday, are days of ABSTAINING from meat.  

All Catholics, beginning with the 14th birthday, are 
obliged to abstain from eating meat. People who are 
unable to practice bodily penance, due to pregnancy, 
illness, or hard physical labor may choose another form 
of penance or charity.  
 

Wednesdays of Lent the school children will have Sta-
tions of the Cross at 2:30pm, everyone welcome!   
English Stations of the Cross on Fridays during Lent 
at 6:30pm at St. Patrick Catholic Church and 7:30pm at 
St. Joseph Catholic Church.   
Spanish Stations of the Cross will be on Fridays dur-
ing Lent at 5:30pm. 
 

5th Sunday of  Lent                     April 7, 2019 

Check out St. Joseph web page @ stjosephhumboldt.org  

St. Patrick & St. Joseph Parishes      

St. Patrick Parish 
April 13/14 5:30pm 10:00am 

Servers Dannah Ward-Lee Trey Smoot 

 Ella Ward Ava Teichgraeber 

 Ella Gahagan Hayes McKinney 

Greeters/Gifts Darin Luebbering Family Ron and Virginia Maring 

Lectors Dennis Peters Scott McKinney 

 Mike DeLaTorre John Reichert 

Accompanist Kathy Watts Sherri Watson 

Cantor Brian Gahagan Dave Peter 

Rosary Leaders Martha Hendrix John & Janie Reichert 

View this bulletin, parish and school news on line @ stpatrickchanute.org  

No Mass Monday, April 8th and Mass on Tuesday, April 9th will 
be at 8:00am to allow parishioners to attend the movie 
“Unplanned” at 7:00pm  

 

St. Patrick Altar Society will meet Monday, April 8th at 
12:15pm,. Lunch will be provided! All ladies of St. Patrick 
Catholic Church are welcome! 

 

St. Patrick Knights of Columbus regular meeting Monday, 
April 8th at 7:30pm at the Knights Hall. 
 

St. Patrick Knights of Columbus will be serving coffee, hot 
Chocolate and donuts after the 10:00am Mass, today, Sunday, 
April 7th in St. Patrick Gym.   
Bethlehem Chapel Gift Shop has new arrivals for Lent and 
First Communion, so be sure and stop by their table. 

 

Anniversary Sunday at St. Joseph Catholic Church we will 
honor anniversaries for the month of April on April 14th at the 
8:00am Mass.  After Mass please come over to the parish  hall 
for breakfast  to support our scholarship fund.  

St. Joseph Parish 
April 14 8:00am 

Servers Hunter Bauer 

 Kaitlynn Barnhart 

Greeters/Gifts Wendell Leis Family 

Accompanist Wayne Riebel 

Cantor Wayne Riebel 

Lector Kenny Miller & Dick Works 

Rosary Leader Ed Harner 

Cleaners Frank & Denise Schomaker 

  

April 6 Sat 5:30pm - St. Patrick ┼ Donnie Feld 

 Sat 7:30pm - St. Patrick  Spanish Mass 

7 Sun 8:00am - St. Joseph ┼ Lester Wilhite 

 Sun 10:00am - St. Patrick  People of Both Parishes 

8 Mon No Mass     

9 Tues 8:00am - St. Patrick ┼ Wayne Linnebur 

10 Wed 8:00am - St. Patrick ┼ Herb Sanchez 

 Wed 7:00pm - St. Patrick  Special Intention 

11 Thurs 6:30pm - St. Joseph ┼ Andrew Setter 

12 Fri 8:00am - St. Patrick ┼ Msgr. William Carr 

13 Sat 5:30pm - St. Patrick ┼ Esther Ortiz 

14 Sun 8:00am - St. Joseph  People of Both Parishes 

 Sun 10:00am - St. Patrick ┼ Anna Huerter 

St. Joseph  Mar. 31, 2019 

Weekly Collection $ 1,636.00 

St. Joseph Weekly Budget $ 1,759.52 

Weekly Over (Under) Budget $ - ( 123.52 ) 

Year to Date July 1st—June 30th  $ + 447.08 

St. Patrick  Mar. 31, 2019 

Weekly Collection $ 8,672.75 

St. Patrick Weekly Budget $ 11,365.38 

Weekly Over (Under) Budget $ - ( 2,692.63 ) 

Year to Date July 1st, 2018 -  
June 30th, 2019  

 
$ 

 
- ( 42,732.91 ) 

School Building Fund $ 500.00 

Capital Campaign $ 696.00 
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 Can we meet our Goal of $7500 in sales 

AGAIN this year?!?! The ENTIRE SCHOOL will 

celebrate with a Pajama, Popcorn,  

and Movie Day!!!!  

 

This is the LAST weekend to sell Raffle Tickets! 

To be eligible for prizes, ticket stubs & money must be  

turned into the office no later than Friday, April 12th!  

REMEMBER: The students name and grade should be written on the back of  

EACH ticket book. Please keep them stapled. Make checks payable to St. Pats PTO. 

 

1st Place Seller: $100 Visa Gift Card 

2nd Place Seller: Garmin Vivofit Jr. 

3rd Place Seller: Summer Fun Gift Basket  

Prize #1: Sell 3 books & receive a Bubly Sparkling Water 

Prize #2: Sell 4 books & receive prize 1 and a candy bar. 

Prize #3: Sell 5 books & receive prizes 1 & 2 and a surprise grab bag item. 

Prize #4: Sell 6 books & receive prizes 1, 2, & 3 plus a Free Dress Day 
Ticket! 
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